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House Judiciary Committee 

Chair Karl Rhoads, Vice Chair Joy San Buenaventura 
 

Tuesday 02/02/2016 at 2:00 PM in Room 325 
HB 1552 ‒ Relating to Campaign Spending 

  
TESTIMONY — SUPPORT 

Carmille Lim, Executive Director, Common Cause Hawaii 
 

 
Dear Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair San Buenaventura, and members of the House Judiciary Committee: 
  
Common Cause Hawaii supports HB 1552 which clarifies that increased fines may apply if a noncandidate 
committee fails to timely file a second preliminary general report. 
 
We believe that this is a fair, housekeeping measure that will make application of fines and the reports which they 
apply to clearer, thus preventing potential misunderstandings from the noncandidate committee. 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer testimony supporting HB 1552.  
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